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Yesterday, we had the pleasure of hosting Professor Lorraine
Frazier and Professor Judy Honig from Columbia University. We
discussed opportunities for collaboration. The meeting was
attended by VC Dr. Hamad Odhabi, Provost Professor Barry
O'Mahony, and Chief Vision Realization Officer at NEMA Holding
Mr. Elie Daoud. Many thanks to my colleagues Dr. Ahmad Badr,
Dr. Abdullah Assadi, and Mr. Ahmad Yassin from Knowledge
Group Consulting, and Mr. Ibrahim Odhabi of ADU for their
support.

#Collaboration #ColumbiaUniversity #HigherEducation
#AbuDhabiUniversity
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